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Henderson, Kelly

From: Planning Development
Sent: 2022/05/20 8:45 AM
To: Henderson, Kelly
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2022-0021

Happy Friday Kelly, 
Please see email below. 
 
Thanks 
 
 

Sheryl Coelho 

Business Services Clerk 

Planning Building and Economic Development 

City Hall – 3rd Floor | 2 Wellington Street West | Brampton, Ontario | L6Y 4R2 

E: sheryl.coelho@brampton.ca | T: 905.874.2050 | W: www.brampton.ca  

 

 

From: Rajeev <rajivk.ss@gmail.com>  
Sent: 2022/05/18 11:17 PM 
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File# OZS-2022-0021 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello Brampton City development team,   
Is it not the hypocrisy of city that at one side city target is to plant 1 million tree and at other hand its ready to cut the thousands of mature 
trees? 
Please show some honesty towards the environment and wild animals. The site of proposed development (OZS-2022-0021) is full of mature 
trees and is a house of thousands of birds & animals...cutting the trees will not only destroy the environment but also force the birds and 
animals to flee from this site. 
  
By the grace of city development team this area already lost large amount of trees.. its time to put a full stop. We understand new 
development of houses is important but  that should be on plain land not at this site and not at the loss of animal, birds and environment. City 
like Caledon,  Richmond hill , or Oakville would have rejected this kind of proposal at first place .. but don't know why City of Brampton 
allowing all kind of ill practices.  
Community in this area will escalate the matter to Mayor and city council and if found they are also involved then ready to file a petition in 
the court.  
so please cancel the proposed development plan and show some responsibility towards the environment.  
 
Thanks,  
Rajiv Kumar 


